
 

 

NOTICE: STG Dallas Closure Due To Winter Storm 

 

Dear  Business Partner,  
 
STG Dallas will be closed tomorrow, Thursday 02/24 due to the current and forecasted 
Winter Storm and icy conditions in the DFW Metroplex. During this time, please use our 
website for shipment information. Carriers are informing STG Dallas they are ceasing 
operations for the day today.  
 
Please reach out to your local STG account representative with any further questions. 

 

 

 


